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Dear	Customer,	
	

IMPORTANT	NOTICE:	Glove	Plus	Ultra	Purple	–	Ammonium	Hydroxide	25%	
	
As	part	of	ongoing	compliance	with	the	requirements	of	EU	Regulation	2016/425	on	Personal	Protective	
Equipment	(PPE),	product	on	the	market	is	tested	by	our	notified	Body	SATRA	Limited.	
	
During	this	routine	testing,	SATRA	have	advised	us	of	an	error	on	our	packaging	regarding	the	Permeation	
Resistance	of	Glove	Plus	Ultra	Purple	gloves	(Product	Code	UNP3)	in	contact	with:	
	

• O	-	Ammonium	Hydroxide	25%.	
	
Our	packaging	states	the	Permeation	Resistance	(EN	ISO	374-1:2016+A1:2018/Type	B)	is	Level	5.	This	is	
incorrect.	
	
The	correct	level	of	Permeation	Resistance	(EN	ISO	374-1:2016+A1:2018/Type	B)	for	Glove	Plus	Ultra	Purple	
in	contact	with	Ammonium	Hydroxide	25%	is	Level	2.	
	
Our	packaging	has	been	updated	and	will	display	the	correct	value	from	December	2024	onwards.	The	
product	data	sheet	has	been	revised	and	is	available	for	download	now	in	the	‘Document	Downloads’	
section	of	this	web	page.	The	latest	version	of	the	product	data	sheet	is:	PDS13-Eng-Jul	24.	
	
The	reduction	in	chemical	permeation	performance	of	Glove	Plus	Ultra	when	in	contact	with	Ammonium	
Hydroxide	25%	does	not	affect	the	‘type’	categorisation	of	the	product	–	this	remains	unchanged	at	Type	B.	
	
The	Determination	of	resistance	to	degradation	by	chemical	perforation	test	(%	degradation	EN	ISO	374-
4:2019)	16.1%	stated	on	our	packaging	and	supporting	documentation	is	correct.	
	
Further	information	regarding	the	performance	characteristics	of	Ultra	Purple	is	available	in	the	‘Document	
Downloads’	section	of	the	product	page.	
	
Should	you	require	any	further	information,	please	do	not	hesitate	to	email:	hello@barberhealthcare.com	or	
call	our	team	on	+44	(0)	1969	624	846	(lines	open	Monday	–	Friday	8:00am	to	5:00pm	GMT).	
	
Yours	faithfully,	

	
James	Barber	
Managing	Director	
Barber	Healthcare	Limited		
	
	


